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Comments: Hello,

 

I am writing in opposition of the Rochford Mineral Exploratory Drilling Project. Pe'sla is a sacred site for the

Lakota Oyate. As a young Oglala Lakota person, this site is especially important to me and my cultural

upbringing. Every year my family and community gather at Pe'sla to make offerings and prayers. It brings us

closer together and strengthens our ties to our traditions and the land. This drilling project disrespects us and the

land. If we are to protect and honor the earth, then this drilling project must NOT happen. I ask and beg that you

consider public opposition to this project and uphold treaty rights.

 

Woyuonihan (respectfully),

Tierra 


